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SYNOPSIS Authorizes an increase in the contract amount with 

Terracon Consultants, Inc., for Professional Engineering 
Consultant Services for the design of the Cell 4 Partial 
Closure of the Class 1 Landfill.  
 

FISCAL IMPACT This amendment authorizes an increase $6,500.00, 
making a new contract total of $119,142.00 for Landfill 
Design Services.  Funds for this contract are in the Solid 
Waste Disposal Fund, Account No. 603120-63390.   
       

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND Terracon was previously awarded a contract to provide 
design services for the partial closure of Cell 4 of the 
Class 1 Landfill.  The operating permit requires closure 
of completed portions of the landfill periodically during 
the operating life.  Additional survey and design work is 
needed to conform the closure plans to the configuration 
of the landfill as currently permitted.   
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